
 
Dear Families 
 
Please can you ensure if your child has an allergy or food intolerance, they MUST ALWAYS ask our 
catering team about ingredients prior to purchasing / consuming any food or drink. Our knowledgeable 
catering staff will be able to assist students with which products may affect your child’s allergy. 
  
Nut Allergy :  
Polite reminder 
 
We ask that students & staff do not bring products containing nuts or traces of nuts into school 
 
Thank you for your cooperation 
 
 
Eddie Laughlin 
Operations Business  Manager  
Dixons Kings Academy 
 

 


